Amber Noworatzky

From:

Nick Reimer

Sent:

Monday, June 12, 2017 11:03 AM

To:

Mike Howe; Amber Noworatzky

Subject:

FW: Thank you and next steps

Possible agenda item and contact person for the next PS Meeting.

Nick

From: Deanna Genske [mailto:dgenske@holidayhouse.org]

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 11:14 AM

To: Nick Reimer; Justin Nickels **Subject:** Thank you and next steps

Good morning Mayor Nickels and Chief Reimer,

Thank you for meeting with Deb Keil and me to discuss possible solutions for the Meadow Lane traffic concerns that impacts staff and clients at Holiday House. We are very interested in speaking with the Safety Council to make a plea for approval of an RRFB install. We have a lot of enthusiasm here about the idea of the RRFB being installed on Meadow Lane, including our Client Council member. Our Client Council met this week and plan to make a video and posters for us to bring forth at the Safety Council meeting.

I also wish to note that we are working on the funding side of the project as well. We had a nice donation earlier this year that we are hopeful we can earmark for this project.

Again, thank you for your time and consideration! Look forward to hearing back about when we might be added to the agenda.

Respectfully,

Deanna Genske

Executive Director

Holiday House of Manitowoc County, Inc. / 2818 Meadow Lane/ Manitowoc, WI 54220 920-682-4663 work / 920-905-0950 cell dgenske@holidayhouse.org

www.holidayhouse.org

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.